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Padgett, John A

From: Padgett, John A
Sent: Wednesday, July 02, 2008 9:38 AM

To: 'cgilgenbach@mmm.com'; Adams, Marcia S; Devlin, Lotte; Dolder, Rolf P; Earley, Jr., Jimmy E.; 
Lake, Steven; Lucas, Cathy; Padgett, John A; Tucker, Cassandra A

Subject: FW: mock up of 1 believe logo

Good Morning Cam,
Here is a possible design to start the process with. We are not tied to the Fla. Plate in any way, so start with 
this and we can move forward. I anticipate that the original design will change as this design evolves. Contact 
me if you have any questions.
JP

From: Devlin, Lotte
Sent: Wednesday, July 02, 2008 9:24 AM
To: Padgett, John A; Earley, Jr., Jimmy E.
Subject: mock up of I believe logo

Johnny,
Here's a very rough mock-up of a stylized stain glass with cross. 3M can start with this and 
change the colors as appropriate. There are no copyright issues, since I basically created this.

3M should feel free to change anything they want... this is just a place to start. I don't think 
there's a problem with using a stylized graphic, as opposed to a realistic one.

I think we talked about using a light blue unicolor background for the plate, with black letters for 
the I BELIEVE AND SOUTH CAROLINA.

Lotte Devlin
Deputy Director Vehicle Services 
SC Department of Motor Vehicles 
Office: 803.896.4879
Mobile: 803.609.4852
Fax: 803.896.9979
P.O. Box 1498
Blythewood, SC 29016

From: Lielo816@aol.com [mailto:Lielo816@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 01, 2008 9:19 PM
To: lotte.devlin@scdmv.net
Subject: (no subject)

11/7/2008
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Gas prices getting you down? Search AOL Autos for fuel-efficient used cars.

11/7/2008






